
                                                                                                                                                                   

info@rainbowfamilies.com.au 
www.rainbowfamilies.com.au  

PO BOX 306 
Erskineville 2043 

0481 565 958 

Going to Rainbow Families Playgroup 
 
Sometimes I go to the Rainbow Families Playgroup. The rainbow Families Playgroup 
happens most Thursday mornings. I usually go to playgroup with my family. 
 

 
 
There are lots of fun things to do at playgroup and lots of toys to play with.  Sometimes we 
might do some painting. Sometimes we might make something. Sometimes we might play 
in the water tray. We usually do some singing at playgroup and we sometimes get to play 
with musical instruments.  
 

 
There are usually some other children to play with at playgroup.  It is sometimes fun to 
play with other children. When I play with the other children I need to try and share the 
toys.  It is more fun if we take it in turns and share the toys. It is also ok to play by myself 
sometimes. If I want to play with the other children I could say “Can I play with you?” If I 
want to play by myself I could say “I don’t want to play right now, let’s play later.” 
 
When we get to playgroup there will probably be some other Rainbow families there to 
play with. There might be some children and adults that I know or there might be some 
new children and adults that I don’t know. It is good to play with children that I know but 
it is also good to play with children that I don’t know. When children come to Rainbow 
Families for the first time it is good to say “Hello” and ask them “What’s your name?” 
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At playgroup, we usually have morning tea. I will bring a piece of fruit to share. Sometimes 
we might eat banana. Sometimes we might eat apples. Sometimes we might eat 
mandarins. Sometimes we might eat different fruit. It’s good to try different fruit for 
morning tea. I need to try and share the fruit with the other children. It’s good to share 
morning tea. 
 
When playgroup has finished we need to leave. Sometimes we will go home but 
sometimes we might go somewhere else. Playgroup is fun. Sometimes I might feel sad 
when it ends but that’s ok. I will be able to go to playgroup another week.  
 
 
        
 
 
 


